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Dear Chairwoman Macfarlance,

Regarding the scoping process for the Waste Confidence
Environmental Impact Statement (Docket ID NRC-2012-0246),
please withdraw the relevant Federal Register Notice and
correct its legal deficiencies, suspending this proceeding until
you have done so. Specifically, the lack of a proposed action,
and the lack of alternatives to the proposed action, violate the
National Environmental Policy Act, as well as NRC's own
regulations (1OCFR51.27(a)(2)). The safety and security risks of
storing irradiated nuclear fuel at reactor sites in pools and dry
casks are too great for this scoping process to go forward, given
NRC's legal errors.

Sincerely,

Joe Salazar
610 Cherrywood Dr.
Santa Rosa, CA 95407
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